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I truly hope you support lane filtering as a life saving measure for motorcyclists. Lane
filtering decreases the chance for a motorcyclist to be rear ended while at a stop. I
know that when I ride I feel especially vulnerable in these situations because when
drivers do not pay attention and rear end occurs to the stationary rider with no car to
protect him. These accidents tend to be very damaging or lethal and there is little the
rider can do to escape the situation.

Also, it is a great way to decrease traffic congestion and studies have shown it does
not appear to be anymore dangerous to anyone involved. 

Sincerely,

David Lawrence
Attorney at Law
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